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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant –Chief Operations Officer

Date: August 25, 2025 

cc: Doug Williams, Diana Sircar, Josette Dobbins, Gerry Miller

Re: Approval of School Specialty for CHS Fine Arts Building Furniture and Equipment

The 2023 Bond election (Proposition A) includes furniture and equipment additions for the newly 
constructed CHS Fine Arts building.  School Specialty worked closely with Gerry Miller, Director of Fine 
Arts, in planning the furnishings for the fine arts building. 

The furnishings include tables and chairs for instruction, office furniture, casual seating for common 
areas, storage shelving, etc. 

This quote was competitively procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031.  The total cost 
for the furniture, including $50,000 in contingency, is $253,972.12.  This amount is well under the 
amount allocated for this project.  I do anticipate some additional furniture and equipment needs as fine 
arts becomes acclimated to the new building.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the quote from 
School Specialty for the furniture and equipment for the 
Coppell High School fine arts building at a total cost not to 
exceed $253,972.12.


